Email from AFP re Narrabundah Tyre Slasher 7 Nov 2013
Afternoon Austin,

Pat Jensen sent me on this email.  Firstly let me say in no way have we forgotten the residents of Narrabundah.  I have several friends in the area some of whom are victims and they let me know their concerns (quite loudly).

We are always on the hunt for as much information as we can, and, along those lines we will be sending a letter to the residents of both Narrabundah and Griffith regarding the slasher, his/her activities and some strategies for prevention…….as well as some ways to preserve evidence for collection, to help us with (forensically).

As to rewards, well you can try, but really its probably not going to work.  We (the police and community) need to pull to gather and gather as much information as we can, then nab and prosecute.

Have no fear we will catch the person responsible, provided we get good information.  If you need anything or have information to pass please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Regards
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